
 

 

24th September 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Explorer Dome Visit 
 
As our topic this half term is linked to space, we have a company called Explorer Dome coming into 

school on Tuesday 9th October for half a day to spend time with all Year 3 classes. 

 

During their visit they will bring with them an inflatable planetarium. Their workshop will include learning 

about our solar system and the movement of the sun, followed by looking at the wider universe. They 

will finish by showing the children a tour of the night sky and the myths surround the constellations.  

 

A minimum contribution of £4.50 to help cover costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the 

school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment 

is for by Monday 8th October. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the visit being 

funded by school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Leanne Eldridge, Joe Welsh, Kathryn Whalley Ben-Hallima, Marleena Cronvall 

Year 3 Teachers 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 3 Explorer Dome Visit 
 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________ Class:_____________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Explorer Dome visit [  ] 

 
I enclose a contribution of £4.50 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer):______________________________________ Date:_______________________ 

 


